
 
Suicide Prevention and Mental Health Coalition 

May 9, 2012 – Meeting Minutes 

In attendance:   
Leonard Wetherbee, Jeri King, Barbara Beede, Frances Strayer, Peter Whelley ,Peter 
Beede, Scott Kinmond 
 
Introduction of Coalition and Welcome to:MPD Chief Len Wetherbee 
 
Reviewed the memorandum of agreement with NHS. And by consensus we agreed to 
sign the agreement Peter Whelley and Scott Kinmond with minor edits. 
 
 
Resource Fair June 1st 10-2 PM (Peter, Jeri will be attending) 
 
Hotline cards and possible display Board Re: recognize and connect. Maybe borrow 
the quilt and display. Peter will follow up. 
 
Eve will get referral cards and REAP information cards. From NHS 
 
Edit Town meeting flyer. To reflect our history.  
 
 
Open forum in the Fall (end of October) on Education for Improving our Mental 
Health, with a suicide prevention component.  
 
 
 
6/14/12 is the next meeting, A Thursday 
 
Ideas will be needed regarding an open forum in the Fall. 
 
Will review the 6 month billings from NHS 


